
 
 

Invitation to Foot and Ankle Fellowship Fair.  
Thursday 30th January 2025  

BOFAS Annual Conference Brighton 
 
Dear Trainee 
 
In order to help you decide the most suitable prospective fellowship for you, the BOFAS 
education committee is putting on a fellowship fair at this year's BOFAS annual 
conference.   
 
It will take place in the Durham Gallery, which is a mezzanine area above the exhibition 
hall, between coFee and lunch on Thursday 30th January. 
 
Fellowship leads from a large number of the BOFAS recognised British foot and ankle 
fellowships will be present and sitting behind desks.   
 
This provides a unique opportunity for you to introduce yourself and to ask questions to 
prospective fellowship trainers, to help with decision-making and applications. It will be an 
informal chat and a chance to network, not an interview!  
 
Barbara Fornoni from the Royal College of Surgeons of England will also be on hand to ask 
any questions about the new system of governance and accreditation of UK Foot and 
Ankle Fellowships, which is being phased in from this year. 
 
Please do take advantage of the session and make a note to come along. 
 
Look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Best wishes 
 
Matt Welck,  
On behalf of the BOFAS education committee. 
 


